April 2011

Akrampa Students

Dear Friends, The benefits of the mission school in Ak~
rampa are too many to list in this letter, I could go on and
on if [ decided to talk about how education is changing
the students. And my hope is to be able to tell you all
about it in letters to come.

I believe it is in order to make mention of certain students,
and how FLC and its congregation are helping the people
of Akrampa. Many members of FLC have chosen to be-
come 'sponsor parents' to students in the Akrampa school.
A member and her sister sponsor two physically chal-
lenged sistets named Diana and Grace in Akrampa. This
support has helped Diana and Grace tocontinue to attend
school and further their education.

One other student, Victoria, has been greatly helped by
her sponsors. Victoria's mother was killed by a tree she
was felling to sell at the local market as firewood. She left
8 children behind with no one to care for them. Victoria
had graduated from our Akrampa mission school and was
ready to go to Senior High School to become a teacher.
When her first sponsor was unable to continue the sup-
port, another FLC member stepped in, with the help of a
few people from The Chapel - Sandusky.

Now Victoria is on her way to becoming a teacher. None
of the success that these three students, or others, have
had, would have come without the personal support of
membets of the congregation, like you!!! Thank you to
ALL of the sponsor parents at FLC and The Chapel. If
you are interested in becoming a sponsor parent for one of
the many Arampa students, please ask Pastor Jimmy for
more information on how you can help!

Blessings, Ben



